
On December 1, 2009, I received a letter from Career Services together with 12 postcards with names of 

graduates who identified me as one of the three faculty members who influenced them the most during 

their years in Cortland. I feel truly grateful getting these cards and getting the recognition from the 

students.  

Here is the letter. 

 

 



Here is the front of the recognition cards. 

 

Here are the back of the recognition cards.  

 



 



 



 



 


